
Experience a Summer of  Purpose 
with the 

Cleveland Foundation 
Summer Internship Program 

Now in its 24th year, the Cleveland Foundation Summer Internship program 
connects students with meaningful, career-related experiences in the nonprofit 
and public sectors. Interns are placed at nonprofit and governmental agencies 

across Greater Cleveland for an 11-week, paid summer internship. 

Who’s Eligible? 

• College juniors or seniors in fall 2023 or 
graduating seniors in spring 2023, or 
first-year graduate students in spring 2023

• Students attending a college or university in 
Cuyahoga, Lake or Geauga County OR 
permanent residents of  Cuyahoga, Lake or 
Geauga County.  

How Can I Apply? 

• Applications accepted through 
January 23rd, 2023

• Apply online via 
www.ClevelandFoundation.org/Intern   

For More Information 
Visit www.ClevelandFoundation.org/Intern
Email TCFInterns@clevefdn.org 
Or Call (216)685-4009

http://www.clevelandfoundation.org/Intern
http://www.clevelandfoundation.org/Intern
mailto:TCFInterns@clevefdn.org


Cleveland Foundation Summer Internship Program 

2022 Internship Host Sites 
• Arts Impact
• City of  Maple Heights
• Cleveland Foundation
• Cleveland Kids’ Book Bank
• Cleveland Neighborhood Progress
• DigitalC
• East End Neighborhood House Association
• Equality Ohio Education Fund
• Fairfax Renaissance Development Corporation
• FRONT Exhibition Company
• Geauga County Public Library
• HELP Foundation, Inc.
• HOLA Ohio
• Linking Employment Abilities & Potential (LEAP)
• Organic Connects
• Pregnant with Possibilities Resource Center
• Starting Point
• The Jarvis Gibson Foundation
• The Literacy Cooperative
• The May Dugan Center
• West Park Kamm’s Neighborhood Development
• Young Latino Network

Key Dates
• November 2022 – Application Window Opens
• January 2023 – Application Deadline
• February to March 2023 – Interviews with Top Candidates Conducted 
• Late March to Early May 2023 – Hiring Decisions Made
• Late May to August 2023 – 11-Week Internships Take Place 

Due to COVID-19, as we move closer to May, we will be continuing to monitor and adjust the format of  the 
2023 Summer Internship Program in accordance with the ongoing guidance of  public health experts and 

agencies. As part of  the Leadership Development priority area, we remain committed to the program, but to 
ensure the safety of  interns and staff, please be aware that internship placements may be virtual, in-person, 

and/or a hybrid and formal sessions as a cohort may be solely virtual.


